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DATE:  June 26, 2013 

 
TO:   Procurement Directors 

 

FROM:  Director,  
Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division 

  Office of Acquisition and Project Management 
 
SUBJECT:  Acquisition Letter 07 and Class Deviation for Nondisplacement of 

Qualified Workers 
 

SUMMARY:  The attached Acquisition Letter and Class Deviation to the DEAR are 
issued to provide guidance to Contracting Officers on the proper 
implementation of the new nondisplacement requirements contained in 
Executive Order (EO) 13495 and part 9 of Title 29 of the Code of Federal 
Regulations. 

 
This Flash will be available online at the following website:  
http://energy.gov/management/office-management/operational-
management/procurement-and-acquisition/policy-flashes.  

 
Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Jason Taylor 
of the Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division, Office of Policy, 
Office of Acquisition and Project Management at (202) 287-1560 or at 
jason.taylor@hq.doe.gov. 
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